Support Burgos, Ogrodnek, Zwiebel at Democratic Convention

To the Editor:

I urge my Irvington (not East Irvington) regis-
tered Democrat friends and neighbors to attend
the Irvington Democratic Convention on Tuesday,
Feb. 25, at 7:30 p.m. at the Irvington Theater. At
this critical gathering, we have the opportunity to
endorse candidates who will shape our village's
future. I strongly recommend supporting Arlene
Burgos for mayor and Larry Ogrodnek and David
Zwiebel for trustees.

Arlene Burgos has served our community as
trustee since 2021 and is currently deputy mayor.
With 27 years of experience as an attorney and

equity partner at a New York law firm, Arlene
excels at tackling complex legal and financial
challenges. Her expertise has been a significant
asset in addressing issues that matter to Irvington.

Arlenes ability to bring people together is
one of her greatest strengths. She is passion-
ate about fostering relationships, facilitating
connections, and creating opportunities for
meaningful community involvement. Her
plans to implement volunteer open houses
and public forums will help make our village
more inclusive and participatory.

Arlene’s vision for Irvington is rooted in col-

laboration and inclusivity. She is deeply com-
mitted to promoting policies that ensure our
village is welcoming, safe, and vibrant for all
residents. She listens, she cares, and she is pre-
pared to lead Irvington into a thriving future.
Larry, with his prior experience as a vil-
lage trustee, and David, with his years of Vil-
lage committee work, will round out a strong
team. Join me in supporting Arlene Burgos
for mayor, along with Larry Ogrodnek and
David Zwiebel for trustees.
SARAH COX
Irvington




